e " y——
0
/_7 3301 W. BROAD STREET, RICHMOND, VA. 23230, P. O. BOX 11064, PHONE 355-8611

ot RADIO 13S0
o_qahyﬁ Yoece o/ Rechmond

June 5, 1974

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We have your report of reception of WIVR-Radio on May 27,
1974, from 5:30 a.m. - 5:31 a.m.

Our logs indicate your report to be accurate and we are
pleased to verify it. Our announcer that morning was
Jeff Goodrich.

Sincerely,

ROY H. PARK
BROADCASTING OF VIRGINIA, INC.

/ J 7 /

, )L
/27 A <~,/ AN

VLS:fh Vernon L. Stant
Chief Engineer
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